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Meeting Date & Location 

2nd Tuesday of Month at 
Room 16, Russell Hall on 

University of WI – Platteville campus 
Web Address: nohrwoodturners.tripod.com 
(Safety Glasses are required at all Demos’) 

Agenda 
   5:30     Mentors Session in Woodturning Lab 

                                          6:30  Open meeting & Instruction 

                                          6:40 Club Business 
                                          6:50 Show and Tell 
                                          7:00 Topic of Discussion 

                                          7:30  Move to Turning Lab to Demo and participate in Topic 
                                          8:30      Adjourn 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Harry Nohr 

Woodturners 



 

Food for Thought 
You Tube Video’s 

 
Don’t believe everything you read on the internet.  The Holocaust never happened, whites are better 
than Afro-Americans, and political candidates will reduce taxes. 
 
You Tube Video’s are a great source of information.  I have to qualify this now.  They are a great source 
of information, but also mis-information and danger.   
 
There has been some discussion on WoW (World of Woodturners Web Site) on you tube.  Anyone can 
make a You Tube video about anything and post it.  The one I like is the guy that is demonstrating some 
device and it blows up in his face and he continues as if he really has a clue as to what he is doing. 
 
Be careful when watching the You Tube videos.  Watch them critically.  Try and understand what he/she 
is doing and if it works for you or maybe you can accomplish the same outcome with a different 
procedure.  Most important, is the procedure being done safely?  I turn very fast, and it works for me, but 
I don’t really recommend it for anyone else because it can be and is dangerous. 
 

~Lyndal Anthony~ 

 
 
 

New Members/Guests 
 

Charlie Know- past member 

 
 
 

Safety Topic 
 

John Haight our safety man, handed out a sheet on Lathe Speed, do’s and don’ts. 
  
 
 

Question/Answer time 
 

Leon brought in a stick and wanted to know what to do with it.  Some ideas were coat rack, a 
mantel piece, a crutch, or an ornament. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Old Business 
 

Alan Lacer demo, there is still room for more 
people in the one on one time with Alan.  
Again, those dates are Sat. Apr. 23 and the 
one on one is Sun. Apr. 24th.  Lyndal said that 
Badger wood turners wood also be invited to 
attend the demo on the 23rd. Contact John 
Haight   jhaight@fs.fed.us.  If you are 
interested.  Demo is $35 and one on one is 
$125.  Room for 8 people, first come first 
serve. 
 
 The Badger wood turners will be hosting John 
Jordan-demo and workshop on Apr. 23, 24, 
25th. 
 
Learn to Turn:  Clyde mentioned that he saw 

the ad in the paper.  Classes will be 4 Fridays 
in Feb and first  2 Fridays in March.  Any help 
would be appreciated. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

New Business 
 

The demo for February not set yet due to out 
of commission demonstrators. 
  
Treasurer’s report:  We now have $2994.59 in 
the kitty. The sale of the steady rest and 
boring bar helped out tremendously.  Thanks 
to Lyndal for his generous donation of these 
items. 
  
Librarians report: Clyde, announced that we 
have 2 new books to add to the library… 
Getting started in Woodturning, excellent for 
beginners. 
 
Open turning will be held, Sat. January 
16th from 9:am-3:pm.  Come and go as you 
please. 
  
Grant Barlow, has given a book, The Wood 
Bible (bible on wood), to the cub (colored 
illustrations) check it out. Grant also received 
extra pen blanks from Craft Supply and 
mentioned that anyone ordering from them 
might want to thank them for their donation to 
the club. Grant also has used dust system 
pieces for anyone interested… 4in hose Y’s 
T’s etc. 
  
Ken Winge has (5) interesting wood related 
books you might want to check out, contact 
him directly. 
 
If you want to take a look at some awesome 
twisty treats, check out Barbara Dill’s website: 
(http://www.barbaradill.com/gallerymulti.html).  
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Show & Tell  
 

 

 
Lyndal Anthony, Maple, Brazillian Rosewood 

 
 
 

 
Mary Scanlan, Box Elder 

 
 

 

 

 
Mary Scanlan, Birch 

 
 
 

 
Grant Barlow, Birch 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
Grant Barlow, Cottonwood Burl 

 
 
 
 

 
Grant Barlow, Texas Ebony 

 
 
 
 

 
Grant Barlow, Acrylic 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Roger Nank, Honey Locust 

 

 
Roger Nank, Walnut, Cherry 

 

 
Joe Grimm, Cherry Burl 



Demo 
Lyndal Anthony, Multi Axes Turning 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Next Month 
The challenge for February is Multi-axis turning. 

The demo is not yet set due to out of commission demonstrators. 
 

 
 


